STATE OF . .
COLORADO Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

NOI

1 message

john icabone <johnicabone@gmail.com> Fri, Jul 29, 2022 at 5:29 PM
To: "Russell - DNR, Elliott" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Hello Elliott,

Please withdraw the NOI application for prospecting activities near Park Gulch. | am meeting with the Army Corp of
Engineers at the end of August to discuss the proposed pond location before we conduct prospecting activities in the
area. Please destroy the check for the financial bond associated with this application.

Thank you,

John Icabone



